Attention Kids in
6th, 7th & 8th Grades:

2020 Middle School Bowling Club
is now forming at Watertown Bowl North!!

This club is a bowling league that gives you the opportunity to compete against other middle school bowlers in the area.
*13 weekly practices on Thursdays at Watertown Bowl North at 3:45PM*
*3 or 4 competitive meets on Sundays 
against other teams from the area*

*All bowlers get a club shirt*
*Opportunity to compete at the State Tournament on
May 2nd at Bowlero in Wauwatosa*

*First Organizational/Starting Week is Feb. 13th
*Final/Party Week is May 7th

CALL TODAY TO SIGN UP AT 261-2695, 261-1796, 
OR E-MAIL US AT WATERTOWNBOWL@GMAIL.COM!!
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